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April 30, 2024 
 
Dear LCCM Delegate and Members Churches: 
 
We welcome you to attend our May 2024 delegate meeting on THURSDAY, May 23rd, 2024 at 6pm.  As a 
reminder our by-laws require two annual meetings of member churches and their delegates.  If you 
have received this and are no longer the delegate, please forward to the new delegate. If your church 
has received this and is not a member church, please reach out so we can connect and get your church 
involved with our ministry! We are excited to see everyone and provide an update on how LCCM is 
investing in the lives of those with an unmet need, here in Lebanon County. 
 
The May meeting details are: 
 

When:   Thursday, May 23rd, 2024 at 6PM 
Location:  Lebanon County Christian Ministries 
  250 S. 7th Street, Lebanon PA 17042 
 
Meeting Materials are available at: https://www.lccm.us/delegates-meeting-info.html 

 
At the conclusion of the meeting, I will offer a tour to anyone who has not been to our building and had 
a tour! 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to me via email at bryan@lccm.us or by phone at 717-769-
1040. If you have received this and are no longer the delegate, please forward to the correct individual 
and provide me an update.  
 
Please see the back of this letter for parking information. Thank you! 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in a few short weeks! 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 

Bryan D. Smith 
Executive Director 
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Parking: 
You can park on Locust Street, 7th Street, or our small lot on the East side of our building. The entrance 
will be the main entrance on the 7th Street side, door closest to Locust Street. Parking is also available in 
the County parking lot on 7th Street between Oak Street and Locust Street. This is about a 1.5 block easy 
walk to our building. 
 

 


